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Dear Parents/Carers  

 

Welcome to year 3 and 4  

 

Welcome back to another exciting school year! It’s a pleasure to have your children back in 

my classroom for Year 3 and 4. As we embark on this new academic journey together, I am 

filled with enthusiasm and anticipation for the wonderful experiences and growth that lie 

ahead.  

 

I have enclosed a copy of our Curriculum Overview for this half term. It is packed with lots of 

exciting and diverse opportunities for your child to learn about and share their ideas and 

experiences with us.  

 

On Monday, spellings and times tables will be provided to students. This is compulsory and must 

be completed and handed in by Friday (it can be handed in any day of the week). Pupils are 

also expected to read 3 times a week with an adult, or an older sibling and their homework 

book signed. Children will be able to receive awards at school for reading at home. On top of 

this, there will be an optional homework grid with activities for the children to complete.  

 

This DOES NOT have to be completed, this is for parents/children who would like extra 

homework. If children would like to bring in their own notepads to use for homework, they can 

bring them in to school so we can prepare for our Monday launch. An A4 size would be best. 

We do not want homework to be a big battle for parents at home, therefore if homework is not 

handed in by Friday, we will keep your children in at lunchtime to complete the work with a 

teacher.  

 

School photos  

 

On Wednesday 17th September we have our school photos. All children MUST be in their school 

uniform for the photos. A reminder, if children have siblings in secondary and would like a 

picture, they must arrive at the school at 8am where a teacher will greet them and take them 

too secondary.  

 

We are lucky enough to get Miss McCauley as our teaching assistant this year. She will be 

helping around the classroom ensuring children get the best support possible, as well as setting 

up intervention groups for those children that need the extra support. If there is anything you 

would like to know, please do not hesitate to contact me either through Class Dojo, or we can 

have a chat at the end of day.  

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Miss H Heyer  

Year 3 and 4 Primary teacher 

 


